
Technology Committee –November 4, 2024 

The Technology Committee met on November 4, 2024.  Mr. Hein presented updates on technology 

infrastructure; the District updated its wireless access points and the District’s firewall.  For cyber 

security, the committee reviewed Center for Internet Security (CIS) control number 10 and 11.  CIS 

control number 10 focuses on Malware defenses.  Mr. Hein reviewed what the District has in place to 

protect our computers and computer network against malicious software.  CIS control number 11 focuses 

on data recovery.  Mr. Hein explained what the District has in place to back-up data and how it would be 

recovered.  The next committee meeting is scheduled for December 9, 2024, at 3:30 p.m. in high school 

room 102. 


